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 The Consultative Committee recommends to the Council the following decision: 

 
“The Council 

 

 notes with appreciation that the new Secretary-General does not wish to receive an 

indemnity from UPOV, and 

 

 decides that the program and budget should be so amended that the resulting 

saving be used for financing activities of interest particularly to developing countries.”   
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